
 
 

        August 30, 2013 
 
 
TO: Safety Committee 
 All Other Members of Council  
 Mayor Joseph Cicero 
 Rick Porrello, Chief of Police 
 Michael Carroll, Chief of Fire 
 Mary A. Kovalchik, Finance Director  
 
 The Safety Committee will meet on Tuesday, September 3, 2013 at 7:00 P.M. 
to discuss Police Department composition changes and Fire Department apparatus needs.  
  
 
      Charles A. LoPresti, Chairman 
      Safety Committee 
 
 
 
Copies sent Personal Service to Members of Council; mailed to SUN MESSENGER,  
PLAIN DEALER, NEWS HERALD. 
 
Copies to Receptionist, Dispatcher, posted on Bulletin Board. 

 
Sent via e-mail as requested. 


